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Friday 11th September 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Thank you for attending the ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions offered this week: we have enjoyed meeting 

you and are looking forward to the year ahead.   

 

As mentioned we have created a brief information guide for the next few weeks; if you have further 

questions or require confirmation of something then please email your queries to the School Office – 

office@wpa.education 

 

Things to bring evey day:  

1. School book bag – this can be ordered via the School Website.  

https://www.expertees.co.uk/shopframe/46/9456f102-db38-42bd-b064-3ae85ba82564 

2. Reading folder – this will be provided by the school over the next couple of weeks. It will contain your 

child’s weekly reading book, reading diary and word cards.  

3. Named water bottle (no juice thank you).  

4. Appropriate coat for the weather.  

School will provide a fruit/vegetable snack every day for your child   

 

Things to leave in school for the half term:  

1. Spare clothes in a named carrier bag.  

2. Wet/Mud/Puddle suit and wellies. This is not compulsory.  

 

• We will not be participating in any PE lessons until January 2021 and we will send out further 

information nearer the time. 

• Lunch slips will be sent home every Tuesday or Wednesday to be completed and returned by Friday.   

• If your child has a medical or dietary need then please let the School Office know, if you have not 

already done so.  

 

We hope that your child is excited about joining us and looking forward to the year ahead. We know 

that the next couple of weeks are going to be daunting for them, especially coming into school 

independently. We want to reassure you that children usually settle quickly once they’re through the 

door.   

 

We look forward to welcoming you all into our Early Years Team, getting to know you all further and 

working together to provide the best possible first year at school for your child.  

 

Kind regards  

EYFS team 


